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Dear Friends:

I trust you and your family are doing well and are blessed daily.

Behold a virgin shall be with child and shall bring forth 
a son and they shall call his name Emmanuel, being interpreted 
is “God with us.” (Matthew 1:23)

Every day I am aware how evil my days are lived. He found 
me, redeemed me with His precious blood, cleaned me and came 
to reside in me! I know that one day soon I shall see my Redeemer

face to face and live with Him eternally! Glory to my God! Living a crucified life… and desiring to say 
every day, “Not my will, but Thine be done.”

As Paul stated, “It is no longer I that live, but Christ that lives His life through me.” You did not 
choose Me, but I chose you and ORDAINED you to go forth and bear FRUIT. (Souls for the kingdom of 
Jesus Christ.) Though we celebrate Christmas one day a year, the message of salvation is every day. It is 
truly the every day message of Open Road Chapels.

Your financial support, your prayers, and your volunteering are recorded in God’s book. You 
will receive great reward in Glory for your faithfulness. It is genuinely a great honour to have your 
partnership in proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ to men and women in the world of trucking.

Serving as chaplain on the Napanee Chapel, we realize that our 
steps are directed by the Holy Hand of God to reach drivers on a vital 
mission. Drivers see their job of delivering freight as a way to maintain 
their livelihood. They are the hands of the Lord providing necessities that 
fuel the worldwide supply through chain management. Communicating 
the Gospel message can be challenging as many of  them do not own a 
home or an apartment. The cab of their truck is their world. Many are 
married or divorced. Some chose short-term relationships. Many realize 
that the industry is not conducive to maintaining family values.

Drivers that come to faith in Christ realize the challenges and 
change their priorities to put family values over their career. New drivers 
to North America struggle with making the changes but share their new faith with their family and 
friends. Many times, the message reaches their family back in their home country. From our little 
chapel in Napanee, Ontario, Canada, the Gospel message spreads worldwide.

If the Lord has touched your heart about getting involved in this ministry, you can 
participate by using our Secure Donation Form on the web site, via CanadaHelps or our 
Facebook page. We cannot do this without your participation. Thank you.

Have a blessed Christmas!
Garfield & Pat Wilson
Napanee Chapel

https://www.openroadchapels.ca/donation-form/
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/open-road-chapels/
https://www.facebook.com/OpenRoadChapels/?fref=nf
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